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REPORT

● February 21, the Colorado M25 Ministry Leaders and myself met with Gary Burd, to discuss
future M25 plans for Colorado.

● February 22-March 1, an M25 team from Texas, California, South Carolina, Ohio and
Colorado were in Montana with Cory and Jana Jones missionaries to the Indian peoples,
putting in cabinets and other living necessities. (28 below zero while we were out there)

● While we were in Montana Gary and I started developing a plan for a Colorado Diaper Run.
We already have people that are buying in and are excited about this new ministry.

● RFTW – May 12-June 3, June and I participated in Run for the Wall for our last time. We
enjoyed ministering as the Missing Man Chaplains. June and ministered in song and word
for the Sunday service. We also prayed with several people and visited some in the hospital.
It was an awesome experience.
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